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MEMORANDUM FOR: Richard W. Krimm
Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and'. Technological Hazards
Federal Emergency Management Agency

FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: FEMA SUPPORT FOR NRC LICENSING OF SHOREHAM NUCLEAR STATION

InresponsetoanfdtCrequestofJune 17, 1983, FEMA provided findings in a
June 23, 1983 memorandum on the Long Island Lighting Ccmpany (LILCO) Transition
Plan for the Shoreham Nuclear Power Station. Primarily because of the limited
time available for tne FEMA review of the Transition Plan to meet the then-
established licensing schedule, the initial review was performed with the assis--
tance of a contractor, rather than through the customary procedure involving
the Regional Assistance Committee (RAC).

In a letter to William J. Dircks, Executive Director for Operations, NRC, from
Jeffrey S. Bragg, Executive Deputy Director, FEMA, dated August 29, 1983, FEMA
expressed a desire to utilize the services of the RAC to review the LILC0
Transition Plan if adequate time was availabl,e. As I discussed with you, there
has been a delay in the Shoreham licensing proceedings due to an issue unrelated
to emergency planning. I understand that FEMA can complete the review, including
Revision 1 responses to the inadequacies identified by the earlier FEMA evalu-
ation, utilizing the services of the RAC by December.1, 1983.

Accordingly, this letter formalizes the NRC request for FEMA review of the
LILC0 Transition Plan including Revision 1 with findings and determinations
to be transmitted to the NRC not later than December 1,1983.
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